
9/18/12 
12-2079 

Page 1 of 2  

  

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2079     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 18, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve purchase of Cisco SmartNet support – State Contract 

250-000-09-1 - $36,002.20  

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of maintenance and 
support for the Cisco SmartNet computer networking equipment at the Police Department.  
This purchase will be made from Prosys Information Systems, Inc. utilizing the State of 
Florida Contract 250-000-09-1 for a total cost of $36,002.20. 
 
Background 
Previously, the Information Technology Services (ITS) Department and Police Department 
had separate support plans for the Cisco SmartNet technology.  This recommendation will 
consolidate and centralize the two support plans. 
 
On March 20, 2012, the ITS Department received City Commission approval to purchase 
one year of support from Prosys Information Systems, Inc. based on the winning response 
to Invitation to Bid 722-10943.  ITS staff recommends adding the Police Department 
equipment (which expires on September 30, 2012) to the existing support plan with 
Prosys Information Systems, Inc. which expires on March 16, 2013. This will make the two 
support plans coterminous and they will then be rebid as one plan prior to the next 
expiration date. 
 
Resource Impact 

There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $36,002.20. 
Funding is contingent upon approval and appropriation of the FY2013 budget as shown 
below. 
 

 
 

FUNDS AVAILABILITY LOCATION:

SUB SUB

FY FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME AMOUNT

2013 581 01 CENTRAL SERVICES ITS070101 POLICE ITS 3401 COMPUTER MAINT 36,002.20

TOTAL 36,002.20    
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Prepared By:  Richard Ewell, Procurement Specialist II 
 
Department Director:  Mike Maier, Information Technology Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


